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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Wards
Date: Monday, January 20, 2025 8:34:45 AM

 
From: Sabrina Ramkissoon  
Sent: Sunday, January 19, 2025 4:58 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Wards

 

 
Hi,
 
Totally against adding more wards and hiring additional counsellors. This is another waste of tax payers
money and in these times it's hard for people to put food on the table never mind hiring more
counsellors.  
 
Sabrina
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